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7th January 2022   No: 15 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

 

ADULTS - PLEASE 

WEAR A FACE MASK 

 
Please wear a mask when you 

are picking up and dropping 

your children off at school. 

Please also wear a mask if you 

are anywhere inside the school 

such as for Christmas 

performance. 

Thank you 
 

 

 

2/1P 

Chiagoziem  

 

 

 

2C 

 Connie  

 

3D 

Jofiel 

 

6P 

Charlie 

 

 

6A 

Ngwane 

 

5C 

    Szymon 

 

 

4C 

Maja 

 

4B 

Michelle 

 

 

1L 

Prabh            

 

RA  

Tina- Rae 

WELL DONE TO ALL OF OUR STARS 

COVID-19 SYMPTOMS 

IN CHILDREN 
1. High temperature 

2. Continuous cough 

3. Loss of change in sense of 

smell 

 Please do not attend 

school with any of the 

above symptoms.  

 Please take your child for 

a PCR test. 

 Please make school 

aware of your child being 

ill and the results of the 

PCR test. 

PREVENTION 
We continue to take 

preventative measures 

 Washing hands 

 Using hand 

sanitiser 

 Adults wearing 

masks 

 Lateral flow testing 

 Ventilation 

 Limiting contact 

 Regular LF testing 

for staff 
Please help us to keep everyone 

healthy and safe. 

 Thank you 

 

Find us at: 

http://www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/thegoodshepherdnorthampton/
https://twitter.com/TGSNorthampton


  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Reminder! 

Please remember that we are a nut free school which 

means you should be sure not to include any products 

with nuts in your child’s packed lunch for the 

wellbeing of other students. 

 

Withu 4th January  

Edwina 6th January  

Glory 6th January  

 

Happy Birthday !!  

 

 

 
 
There is still some spaces available for anybody 
who wishes to book into the any of the Rhino 
Clubs for this term.  
Please visit rhinosportsacademy.co.uk to book.  
 

                                             

 

A REMINDER FROM MRS DODDS ! 

 

There are to be no POKEMON cards 

brought into school Thank you! 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
Please ensure that you book and pay for your child to 

attend our Breakfast Club before they arrive. This is 

done via the School Gateway System. It is vital that 

we know which children to expect. 

THANK YOU 
 

 

 

What other plants can you see 

growing in school? We loved these 

Snowdrops this week!  

          



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                     

 

                                                                                                                                        

This week we have had: 

1.  19 students arriving late on 22 

occasions.  

2. This equates to 584 minutes of 

learning LOST! 

3.  9 students with unauthorised 

absences. 

Congratulations to Reception for getting  99.7% 

attendance this week! Our whole school 

attendance for this week is. Fingers crossed 

for a better week next week. 

 

 

After School Clubs Term 3  

Tuesday – Gymnastics 3.15 to 4.15pm 

Wednesday – Football 3.15 to 4.15pm 

Thursday – Basketball 3.15 to 4.15pm 

 

 

 

 

School Office  
If any of your personal details have changed please come 

and collect a form from the School Office so we can get up 
to date contact details on our system.  

 
 

 

Bikeability 
 

     Some of the year 5 class will be 

attending a Bikeability course on 10th & 

11th January. We look forward to hearing 

about their successes.  

 
 

 

 

 

SWIMMING 

Class 4C 

 SWIMMING SESSIONS WILL CONTINUE 

ON WEDNESDAY’S  

REMEMBER YOUR KIT. 

 
 

ATTENDANCE FIGURES PER CLASS 

 

RA = 99.7% 

2C = 96.45% 

1L = 96.48% 

                   6A = 94.93% 

                     4C = 94.83% 

                    6P = 94.65% 

                  4B = 94.40% 

5C = 93.76% 

2/1P = 92.99% 

3D = 92.84% 

 



 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ABSENCE REPORTING 
Please remember, if your child is absent 

from school, you MUST contact the school 

by 9.30 am each day of their absence. 

If you are informing us via voicemail, please 

tell us the following information in your 

message: 

 Childs first and last name 

 Childs class 

 Reason for absence 

 Please speak as clearly  

Thank you 
 

Epiphany 

 

On the feast of the Epiphany, Mary and 

Joseph welcomed a visitor. This week we 

welcomed a visitor from the Cathedral. We 

loved welcoming Father David, who blessed 

our classrooms in preparation for the New 

Year.  

 


